COVENTRY TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Special Meeting of April 14, 2021

The Coventry Township Board of Trustees met in special session Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 9:00
am. in an online, public forum via Zoom Meeting due to COVID-19 restrictions to go into
Executive Session to consider the purchase or lease of property for public purposes, in accordance
with section 505.10 of the Revised Code.

Call to Order:

Jeff Houck called the meeting to order and asked Administrator, Anna Bryant to record the following
Trustees present: George Beckham, yes; Edward Diebold, yes; and Jeff Houck, yes. All Trustees were
recorded present.

Executive Session

Jeff Houck made a motion to adjourn to executive session to consider the purchase or lease
of property for public purposes, in accordance with section 505.10 of the Revised Code. Edward
Diebold seconded the motion. Roll call: George Beckham, ves; Edward Diebold, ves: and Jeff Houck,
ves. Motion carried 3-0.

Adjourned to executive session at 9:03 a.m.

Convened executive session at 9:03 a.m.
Discussion:

Motion to adjourn executive session:

Jeff Houck made a motion to adjourn executive session. George Beckham seconded the
motion. Roll call: George Beckham, yes; Edward Diebold, yes; and Jeff Houck, yes. Motion carried 3-0.

Adjourned executive session at 9:25 a.m.
Reconvened regular session at 9:25 a.m.

Edward Diebold went on record to thank ODNR for working with the Township to develop an
agreement for the E. Reservoir Dam, as well as their continued efforts on N. Reservoir. The Board
recognized that the State has poured a lot of money into our area to improve safety and to preserve
our lakes.

Motion to Adjourn the Meeting:

Jeff Houck made a motion to adjourn the special meeting. Edward Diebold seconded the
motion. Roll call: George Beckham, yes; Edward Diebold, yes; and Jeff Houck, yes. Motion carried 3-0.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:26 a.m.
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